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Kurt West, Regulations Specialist 
Division of Occupational Licensing 
Alaska Department of Community and  
  Economic Development 
P.O. Box 110806 
Juneau, AK 99811-0806 
 
Dear Mr. West: 
  

Thank you for providing us the proposed change to Title 12 § 02.370(6) of the Alaska 
Administrative Code. We reviewed the change and are very pleased the Department of 
Community and Economic Development is lowering the courtesy license fee to $150.  If 
adopted, this action will restore Alaska’s courtesy license requirements’ compliance with Title 
XI of the Financial Institutions Reform, Recovery, and Enforcement Act of 1989, as amended 
(“Title XI”) and ASC Policy Statement 5.  

 
Again we strongly support this action, and appreciate the opportunity to review and comment 

on the proposal. Please contact us if you have any questions.  
 

  Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  Ben Henson 
    Executive Director 
 


